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The National Election Commission (NEC) attended two customized
modular  workshops  on  Boundary  Delimitation  and  Voter
Registration  in  Juba  supported  by  the  United  Nations
Integrated Election Assistance Team (UN-IEAT). The trainings,
held between 25-28 March and 1-4 April 2025, utilized the
BRIDGE  (Building  Resources  in  Democracy,  Governance  and
Elections),  a  comprehensive  capacity  development  curriculum
for election management bodies worldwide.
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The two workshops brought together over 50 participants NEC
Commissioners, members of the secretariat as well as members
of the State High Election Committees (SHECs) from all 10
states.



The  trainings  were  designed  to  equip  NEC  and  electoral
stakeholders with the knowledge to analyze implications of
electoral boundary decisions and shed light on foundational
principles  of  effective  voter  registration  systems.  The
workshops are part of a capacity building series that provide
platforms for electoral administrators to continue preparing
South Sudan for its national elections scheduled in December
2026.


